
Hybrid Students Remote Students

Will be receiving a mailing that includes 
a letter from Administration, guidelines 
for hybrid school + a schedule from your 

child’s teacher.

Transportation
 If you requested bus transportation, 

you should be receiving pick up 
and drop off time in the mail by 

Thursday, October 29, 2020.

Schedule Changes: All families, K-5, will see schedule changes come November 2, 2020. 
The shift is a result of a more comprehensive academic program as we move into the school year. The 
expectation will be that students are logging onto “live” sessions and completing assignments for all 
academic/specials areas, daily.

Cohort A – Monday/Tuesday: First day of school will be November 2, 2020.
Cohort B – Thursday/Friday: First day of school will be November 5, 2020.

If you need to know what cohort your child is in, please call the main office at (716) 876-7505.

K-2 Hybrid Instruction: Begins the week of November 2, 2020. If you completed 
the survey to send your child back in a hybrid schedule, please take note of when they will be attending school 
(see important information for K-2 families below).

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR K-2 FAMILIES 

Grades 3-5: All students in grades 3 -5 will remain in remote instruction until at least January. 

Will be receiving a letter from 
Administration, their teacher 

and a schedule.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
FOR K-5 FAMILIES

ALL
K-2

Will have virtual open house on 
Wednesday, October 28, 2020.  

Please look for information from 
your child’s new teacher this week! 

Times will be assigned.


